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Mangano Awards Federal Funds for 
Village of Westbury Improvements
Mineola, NY- Nassau County Executive Edward P. Mangano announced the allocation of $185,000 in Federal Community Development Block Grant funds to the Village of Westbury to address a wide range of community development needs.
County Executive Mangano said, “These Federal funds allow my administration to partner with Village of Westbury Mayor Peter Cavallaro for roadway and the drainage system improvements.  With $155,000 in Federal funds, these street upgrades will truly assist Mayor Cavallaro in continuing his successful revitalization efforts.  An additional $30,000 in Federal funds has also been allocated to support the Village of Westbury Senior Program which includes adult day care, health, education, physical fitness classes and recreational programs.” 

Westbury Mayor Peter Cavallaro stated, “The Village of Westbury is pleased to once again receive this very important grant of funds to assist us in our continuing capital improvement program.  We are grateful to County Executive Mangano, and his administration, for continuing to give this needed assistance to local governments to assist them in providing essential services to our residents, particularly in these challenging times.”  
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